L O]
Tlopd's Register of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

24th July,1914,

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 17t! instant
respecting the stesamer "ONWARD HOv,I have to point out
that the Special Annual Survey of this vessel's bollers
becane due at the end of last month.

In the circumstances I shall be glad to learn
what steps the Owmers propose taking in the matter.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

T.G.Mitohell E8d.,
VANC OUVER, B.C.




